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ORACLE SUPERANNUATION PLAN

Investment changes  

Following a review by the Trustee, 
there will shortly be some changes 
to the investment managers of the 
Plan’s shares portfolios.

These changes are expected to add value 
for members in the medium-to-long term 
after allowing for some increases in fees.

For more information on your super, visit https://super.towerswatson.com/super/oracle.

Are you staying within your contribution limits?   

Putting money into super can be an efficient way of 
building for your retirement. However, it’s important to 
stay within the yearly limit to avoid paying extra tax.

Read the newsletter for a step-by-step guide on  
how to track your contributions against the limit. 

To read more, click  here for the newsletter.

https://super.towerswatson.com/super/Media/Oracle/Booklets/newsletter1119.pdf

